
Supplementary Papers
Contact Officer: Steven Corrigan

Tel: 01235 422526

FOR THE MEETING OF

Council

held in the The Fountain Conference Centre, Howbery Park, Crowmarsh Gifford

on Thursday 23 November 2017 at 6.45 pm
Steven Corrigan, Democratic Services Officer

5. Low emission strategy  

The recommendations of the General Licensing Committee of 16 November are 
attached
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Low Emission Strategy - Recommendations of the General Licensing 
Committee 16 November 2017

a. That Council gives final approval to the Low Emission Strategy that includes 
the viability of trials for the proposed transport measures identified in 
Wallingford and Watlington.

b. That the head of service with responsibility for environmental health be given 
delegated powers to make any minor amendments to the strategy in 
consultation with the Cabinet Member for environmental health and the 
Chairman of the General Licensing Committee .
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